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    Our New Bible Reading program will 

have you turning pages more 

frequently than our past plans.  This 

year we are focusing on God’s 

development of Leaders; so we can 

apply those principles to people we 

are trying to help grow in the Lord. 

   In February we will continue our 

study of Moses and instill a couple 

weeks on importance of loving people 

as God intends. 

   These principles will help us in our 

daily walk, relationships with family, 

friends, and can help us impact the live 

of neighbors, co-workers and people in 

our community.   

   God is providing us the opportunity 

to change the world.  As you look at its’ 

present state and values, you can see 

that we have a tremendous amount of 

work ahead. 

   Pray for God to teach and help you to 

lead others to a closer walk with Him! 

    

 
     An expectant mother and child that 

were not given much chance of 

surviving through childbirth are 

expected to both be fine following the 

birth on January 31st.  Person 

hospitalized and returns home.  

Another person who stops breathing 

and responding and then comes back.  

God creating great working 

relationship with the Clio Schools as 

they help promote the Food 

Distribution (wonderful notes from 

Superintendent and Assistant 

Superintendent), lives touched 

through benevolent work of the Food 

Distribution. Local congregations 

coming together.   Furnace repairs and 

an easy winter leaving plowing, utility 

and repair bills lower than expected.  

New visitor, who used to be involved 

in the Campus Ministry at Western 

Michigan.   

    OUR GOD ANSWERS PRAYER!!  Who 

do you know we can be praying for? 

 
Figure 1"Fulfilled Prophecies in Matthew"  

    Our Matthew study continues to 

enlighten us as we see Jesus 

developing leaders and being radically 

different from what people would 

have expected of the Messiah.  His 

“radical” ministry however, is exactly 

what the prophets foretold. 

     Come and learn how this Jesus can 

challenge YOUR perceptions and 

thinking on how we should live!    

     

 
Figure 2 "Genesis" 

    Our studies in Genesis have been 

slowed by the weather.  We have 

seen how God’s methods of working 

with people are much different than 

many people’s thoughts on the 

subject..  We are constantly seeing a 

God of mercy, grace, providing hope 

and deliverance of His people in this 

book.  We are also seeing that when 

man tries to “improve” upon God’s 

plan and timing that it leads to 

horrible consequences.   

    Join us for our study and prayer 

time as we look for God to intervene 

in the lives of those around us! 

     Taking Sunday messages and 

applying them to a teenagers life 

and situation is what this study is 

all about.  For more information—

see Paul! 

 

 

Teen 

Training—

Thursdays  

@ 7 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

         Ministerial  Association 
 

    We continue to lead the efforts for 

the Food Distribution.  This has led to 

a local company and Clio Human 

Services Fund to step forward and 

offer to pay for a truck that will provide 

meat and groceries (compared to the 

bread and veggies/fruits).   More joint 

efforts are coming as well. 

http://pinerunchurch.org/reading-his-word.html
http://pinerunchurch.org/reading-his-word.html

